
June
Twenty-first

1920.

Sir Robert aloondr,
President, University of Toronto, 
Toronto, Ont.

Dear Sir Robert:-
Your card addresse t to Dr. 

Adams, under date of June 19th, was receive3 
this morning.

Dr. Adams is away at present on his 
vacation, and I am looking after his mail as 
far as possible.

The centenary of IIcGill University 
will not take place until October 1921. The 
date for the, installation of the nev; Principal 
Sir Arthnr Ourrie, has not been definitely 
arranged, but Dr. Bicholson tells me that it 
will probably be somewhat later than the date 
you mention, .Wednesday, October 6th.

Trusting this information is what 
you require.

I romain.
Yours very truly,

Principal* f Secre <r;


